
Our	skater	Peter	Murphy	participated	27-29.10.2023	in	theWorld	Cup	2	which	was	again	skated	in
Montreal,	Canada. Here	the	results	from	Montreal:
500m						43.112				Overall	46th
1000m	1:27.876			Overall	51st Congrats	Peter!

Last	weekend	Sidoine Conesa	was	skating	in	the	StarClass-1	(CD-1)
in	Oberstdorf,	Germany.	About	160	women	and	men	skaters	in	
category	C- and	D-juniors	were	skating	1500m,	500m	and	
1000m	(order	of	races).	Sidoine qualified	to	this	competition	in
Belfort	earlier	this	season	and	made	three	(3)	personal	bests.		
Here	the	results:

500m								49.221		PB Ranking	38th
1000m		1:41.849		PB Ranking	37th
1500m		2:38.765		PB Ranking	39th Congrats	Sidoine!

The	Halloween	Cup	was	skated	in	Kockelscheuer and	the	smallest	skaters	tried	
also	to	make	new	records.	Next	competitions	where	we	have	skaters	are:
Beneluxcup 1	in	Tilburg	(NL) 26.11.2023
Beneluxcup 2	in	Hasselt	(B) 02.12.2023
Beneluxcup 3	in	Luxembourg	(L)		 17.12.2023

Wishing	all	the	skaters	all	the	best	and	good	races!

Under	our	homepage	www.shorttrack.lu you	can	find	more	information.	
ALL	COMPETITIONS	can	be	find	in	www.shorttrackonline.info and	results	for	ISU	competitions	in	www.shorttrack.sportresult.com

Winter	is coming…and new races
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